
 

 
14 May 2020 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Prom 
 
We hope you are keeping well. We are writing to you regarding the Year 11 Prom, which was due to                    
take place on Thursday 2 July. Unfortunately it has now become necessary to cancel the event, due                 
to the constantly changing landscape and the impossibility of running such an event under social               
distancing measures. We are extremely disappointed to have to cancel the Prom, but the uncertainty               
of the near future makes it impossible for us to continue with the planning for it.  
 
We appreciate how disappointed your son/daughter will be; we are equally sad that we will not be                 
able to celebrate with this wonderful year group in the same way. The Finance Office will be in contact                   
with those who have already paid for the yearbook which, given the circumstances, unfortunately can               
no longer be completed. We will be in touch early next half term regarding the distribution of hoodies                  
and the (now virtual) final i-card draw.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

                         
Miss H Bjornsgaard Mrs R Kingston  
Head of Year 11 Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 

 


